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Eastbound Lanes of Mathews Bridge to Close this Weekend as Part of 

Ongoing Rehabilitation Project 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of a  rehabilitation project on the Mathews Bridge 
(State Road 10A), the eastbound travel lanes of the bridge will be closed from 9 p.m. 
Friday, Aug. 4 through 6 a.m. Monday, Aug. 7, weather and unforeseen circumstances 
permitting.  
 
During the closure, eastbound drivers will be redirected to the Hart Bridge. The 
westbound lanes of the Mathews Bridge will remain open to traffic.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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